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Docket No. 030 -17900 2 8 AUG 1981 <N^'-
'

! nl$ ? 7.ULL L,s
Albany International '- '

Controlled Release Division (6,: SEp 0 31981m 73
'

ATTN: Ms. Mitzi Colub \t p.s.uninsemaans *

Radiation Protection Officer "'""
cy$ 9110 A Street

,

Needham Heights, Massachusetts 02194 'y j

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter of June 26, 1981 requesting i-formation on the regula-
tions governing the transportation of radioactive materials.

Mr. Davis of this office discussed with you during a June 30, 1981 telephone
conversation, the NRC, Department of Transportation and U.S. Postal Service
requirements for transfer and shipment of radioactive material. We understand
your questions in this area were answered to your- satisfaction during this
conversation.

If further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. J.
Davis (215-337-5250) or myself (215-337-5252).

Sincerely,

4(fLMLV
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f ohn D. Kinneman, Chief
aterials Radiological Protection
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